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Short-term exchange of staff of Turkey Protocol 

Summary of the project until Turkey exchange activity: At the beginning of the project 
Slovenian partner (VZGOJNO IZOBRAZEVALNI ZAVOD ANTONIJE KUCLER VRHNIKA) 
resigned from the project. According to application form the partners shared the tasks 
and roles of the Slovenian partners equally. The partners decided the dates for the Turkey 
Meeting 20-24 October 2019. Unfortunately, The Macedonian partner can’t join to the 
activity. They don’t have the project budget until the Turkey meeting dates.


Timetable for next short-term exchange of groups of staff 
- Spain: 26-30 April 2020

- Bulgaria 22-26 June 2020


All the partners have agreed that dates for the next short-term exchange activities. When 
they determine the dates, partners have asked to the contact person of the Macedonian 
partner (Mrs. Ljiljana Krstevska) for the dates through WhatsApp. Mrs. Ljiljana Krstevska 
have agreed the dates for the next exchange activities.


Also the partners have chosen next exchange places. The fourth exchange activity will 
make in Macedonia on September 2020 and last exchange activity will make in Estonia 
on April  2021.


The partners have chosen web address for the project website. The Turkish partner will 
buy the web area and domain for www.callerasmus.com and other partners will pay the 
all the price equally. The website will be open during the next 6 years. The Turkish partner 
will prepare the all the content of the project website and update the website. 


The partners will continue to work according to project timetable.
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